
 

Annexure-3 

Name of the corporate debtor: Richa Industries Limited; Date of commencement of liquidation: 11.06.2025; List of stakeholders as on: 29.08.2025 

 

List of operational creditors (Workmen) 

 
(Amount in ₹) 

 

Sl. 

No. 

Name of 

authorized 
representative, 
if any 

Name of 

workman 

Details of claim 

received 

Details of claim admitted Amount of 

contingent 
claim 

Amount of 

any mutual 
dues, that 
may be set 
off 

Amount 

of claim 
rejected 

Amount of 

claim under 
verification 

Remarks, if any 

Date of 
receipt 

Amount 
claimed 

Total 

amount 

of claim 

admitted 

Amount of 

claim for the 

period of 

twenty-four 

months 

preceding the 

liquidation 

commencemen

t date 

Nature of 

claim 

% share 

in total 

amount 

of claims 

admitted 

1 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ajay Sah 31.07.25             
3,02,939.6
9  

            
3,02,939.6
9  

              
95,325.15  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

2 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Tahir 
Husain 

31.07.25             
3,57,868.8
1  

            
3,57,868.8
1  

              
57,138.12  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

3 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Raja Ram 
Mehto 

31.07.25             
2,87,486.0
0  

            
2,87,486.0
0  

            
1,01,848.85  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

4 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ravi Pawar 31.07.25             
2,62,935.7
8  

            
2,62,935.7
8  

              
76,466.65  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

5 AR-Shiwender Naresh Nath 31.07.25                                     Bonus and 0.00% NIL NA 0.00 NIL Salary pertaining to 
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Kumar 2,58,837.0
1  

2,58,837.0
1  

1,18,081.58  Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

6 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ram  
Kumar 

31.07.25             
2,62,444.4
2  

            
2,62,444.4
2  

              
57,429.62  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

7 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Jagan Singh 31.07.25             
2,00,600.2

5  

            
2,00,600.2

5  

              
90,599.98  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

8 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Inder Pal 31.07.25             
1,46,156.2
5  

            
1,46,156.2
5  

            
1,00,077.08  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

9 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Arvind 
Kumar 
Singh 

31.07.25             
2,01,544.3
8  

            
2,01,544.3
8  

              
69,841.31  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

10 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Mahesh 
Yadav 

31.07.25             
1,43,399.5
0  

            
1,43,399.5
0  

              
78,498.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

11 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Gopal . 31.07.25             
2,40,361.6
9  

            
2,40,361.6
9  

              
31,466.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

12 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Jamrudhin 
Mazhar 

31.07.25             
1,71,234.0

0  

            
1,71,234.0

0  

              
43,642.40  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

13 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Amit Kumar 31.07.25             
1,89,428.9
5  

            
1,89,428.9
5  

              
24,888.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 
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14 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Chotelal 
Chourasia 

31.07.25             
2,03,361.2
9  

            
2,03,361.2
9  

              
73,146.10  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

15 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Nehpal . 31.07.25             
2,23,784.3
1  

            
2,23,784.3
1  

              
35,507.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

16 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Bishwanath 

. 

31.07.25             

2,26,926.6
3  

            

2,26,926.6
3  

              

42,290.08  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

17 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Balram 
Singh 

31.07.25             
2,81,104.4
2  

            
2,81,104.4
2  

              
25,256.77  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

18 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Kailash . 31.07.25             
2,58,107.5
3  

            
2,58,107.5
3  

              
67,916.38  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

19 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Uday Bhan 31.07.25             
1,93,898.8
5  

            
1,93,898.8
5  

              
58,741.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

20 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Dilip Kumar 
Sharma 

31.07.25             
1,66,796.3
1  

            
1,66,796.3
1  

              
90,592.46  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

21 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Mahendra 

Singh 

31.07.25             

1,86,280.1
8  

            

1,86,280.1
8  

              

77,321.92  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

22 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ravinder 
Kumar 

31.07.25             
2,00,213.4
8  

            
2,00,213.4
8  

              
45,587.85  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 
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ment date  

23 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rajesh 
Kumar 

31.07.25             
2,43,309.8
1  

            
2,43,309.8
1  

              
19,574.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

24 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sunil Bhati 31.07.25             
1,94,801.6
3  

            
1,94,801.6
3  

              
46,337.92  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

25 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Vikram 
Singh 

31.07.25             
1,45,123.2
5  

            
1,45,123.2
5  

              
61,026.54  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

26 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Amit Rawat 31.07.25             
2,11,071.1
3  

            
2,11,071.1
3  

              
97,376.69  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

27 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Babli 31.07.25             
1,10,263.5
0  

            
1,10,263.5
0  

              
69,406.17  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

28 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Baljeet 
Singh 

31.07.25             
1,44,563.0
0  

            
1,44,563.0
0  

              
56,643.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

29 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Parvti Devi 31.07.25             
1,09,920.0
0  

            
1,09,920.0
0  

              
75,742.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

30 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Shyam 
Singh 

31.07.25             
1,69,937.2
5  

            
1,69,937.2
5  

              
25,764.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

31 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Anita 31.07.25             
1,43,573.0
0  

            
1,43,573.0
0  

              
49,235.08  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
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commence
ment date  

Expenses 

32 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Kedarnath 31.07.25             
1,56,492.3
1  

            
1,56,492.3
1  

              
28,997.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

33 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sushila 31.07.25             
1,30,466.0
0  

            
1,30,466.0
0  

              
48,274.69  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

34 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Suman Pal 31.07.25             
1,30,311.5

0  

            
1,30,311.5

0  

              
59,420.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

35 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Kamlesh 
Devi 

31.07.25             
1,37,989.0
0  

            
1,37,989.0
0  

              
32,147.48  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

36 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ramrati 
Devi 

31.07.25             
1,06,193.0
0  

            
1,06,193.0
0  

              
49,731.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

37 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Seema 31.07.25             
1,26,970.5
0  

            
1,26,970.5
0  

              
51,728.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

38 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ravinder 31.07.25             
1,76,252.5
0  

            
1,76,252.5
0  

              
54,878.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 

Expenses 

39 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Raghvendra 
Partap 
Singh 

31.07.25             
1,48,981.7
5  

            
1,48,981.7
5  

              
27,635.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

40 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Dinesh 
Singh 

31.07.25             
1,52,172.8

            
1,52,172.8

              
43,319.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
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7  7  liquidation 
commence
ment date  

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

41 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Manoj 31.07.25             
1,63,966.7
7  

            
1,63,966.7
7  

              
58,892.25  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

42 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Reeta Devi 31.07.25             
1,35,384.0
0  

            
1,35,384.0
0  

              
32,985.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 

Expenses 

43 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Maya 31.07.25             

1,25,438.7
5  

            

1,25,438.7
5  

              

37,113.96  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

44 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sakaldeep 
Yadav 

31.07.25             
1,13,563.6
7  

            
1,13,563.6
7  

              
41,914.75  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

45 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Surjit Singh 31.07.25             
1,37,921.2
5  

            
1,37,921.2
5  

              
51,180.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

46 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Birju Gupta 31.07.25             
1,95,796.7
9  

            
1,95,796.7
9  

              
42,361.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

47 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Yadram 31.07.25             
2,04,981.5
0  

            
2,04,981.5
0  

              
35,680.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

48 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Abhisek 
Kumar 

31.07.25             
1,85,648.1
2  

            
1,85,648.1
2  

              
58,030.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

49 AR-Shiwender Anju 31.07.25                                       Bonus and 0.00% NIL NA 0.00 NIL Salary pertaining to 
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Kumar 1,65,017.5
8  

1,65,017.5
8  

48,188.46  Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

50 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Haravendra 
Singh 

31.07.25             
1,93,580.5
8  

            
1,93,580.5
8  

              
58,262.08  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

51 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sarjeet 31.07.25             
1,45,837.0

0  

            
1,45,837.0

0  

              
56,448.69  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

52 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Savir 31.07.25             
1,36,247.5
0  

            
1,36,247.5
0  

              
59,278.38  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

53 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Abhay  
Pratap  
Singh 

31.07.25             
1,46,202.7
9  

            
1,46,202.7
9  

              
80,684.38  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

54 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Mukesh 31.07.25             
1,85,400.0
4  

            
1,85,400.0
4  

              
64,815.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

55 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ashok Ram 31.07.25             
1,67,451.6
5  

            
1,67,451.6
5  

              
54,922.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

56 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Pappy 31.07.25             
1,63,192.5

6  

            
1,63,192.5

6  

              
25,864.25  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

57 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Suraj 31.07.25             
1,45,607.0
0  

            
1,45,607.0
0  

              
71,725.35  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 
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58 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Dharam 
Veer 

31.07.25             
1,79,128.5
7  

            
1,79,128.5
7  

              
31,189.08  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

59 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ashutosh 
Mishra 

31.07.25             
2,49,246.1
9  

            
2,49,246.1
9  

              
63,125.62  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

60 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Shiv Om 

Gaur 

31.07.25             

2,03,706.5
8  

            

2,03,706.5
8  

              

30,342.00  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

61 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Shankar 
Ram 

31.07.25             
1,19,503.2
5  

            
1,19,503.2
5  

              
49,159.40  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

62 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ashok 
Kumar 
Sonkar 

31.07.25             
2,70,997.7
6  

            
2,70,997.7
6  

              
76,592.92  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

63 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Dipak Singh 31.07.25             
1,93,491.2
2  

            
1,93,491.2
2  

              
56,914.08  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

64 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Laxmi 31.07.25             
1,10,222.2
5  

            
1,10,222.2
5  

              
45,476.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

65 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Manbir 

Singh 

31.07.25             

1,85,104.5
6  

            

1,85,104.5
6  

              

40,991.79  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

66 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Kailash Sah 31.07.25             
1,63,900.4
2  

            
1,63,900.4
2  

              
46,865.88  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 
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ment date  

67 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Puran Singh 31.07.25             
2,09,004.9
2  

            
2,09,004.9
2  

              
43,119.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

68 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Virendra 
Kumar 
Sharma 

31.07.25             
2,80,166.7
7  

            
2,80,166.7
7  

              
73,742.85  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

69 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Lokesh 31.07.25             
1,90,463.8
4  

            
1,90,463.8
4  

              
26,014.31  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

70 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sonu 31.07.25               
99,969.31  

              
99,969.31  

              
53,720.54  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

71 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sanjit 
Kumar 

31.07.25             
2,89,730.3
1  

            
2,89,730.3
1  

              
82,325.92  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

72 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Veer Pal 31.07.25             
1,57,031.6
2  

            
1,57,031.6
2  

              
72,744.10  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

73 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Pawan 
Kumar 

31.07.25             
1,10,574.0
0  

            
1,10,574.0
0  

              
24,833.92  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

74 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Mritunjay 
Kumar 
Singh 

31.07.25             
1,72,853.6
2  

            
1,72,853.6
2  

              
51,081.92  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

75 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rajender 
Singh Bora 

31.07.25             
1,37,688.0
8  

            
1,37,688.0
8  

              
37,456.46  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
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commence
ment date  

Expenses 

76 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Balbeer 31.07.25             
1,60,021.8
5  

            
1,60,021.8
5  

              
45,829.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

77 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sunil 31.07.25             
1,51,503.7
7  

            
1,51,503.7
7  

              
34,288.15  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

78 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Krishan 
Sahni 

31.07.25               
97,445.37  

              
97,445.37  

              
23,534.77  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

79 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Pankaj 31.07.25             
1,45,784.6
3  

            
1,45,784.6
3  

              
37,383.77  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

80 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Krishna 
Kushwaha 

31.07.25             
1,63,818.3
8  

            
1,63,818.3
8  

              
27,662.62  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

81 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Nirbhey 
Singh 

31.07.25             
1,50,221.8
8  

            
1,50,221.8
8  

              
29,157.92  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

82 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Manoj 
Kumar 
Singh 

31.07.25             
1,62,859.9
6  

            
1,62,859.9
6  

              
34,981.13  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 

Expenses 

83 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Vijay 
Sharma 

31.07.25             
1,71,647.2
3  

            
1,71,647.2
3  

              
27,953.23  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

84 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Md 
Hashamat 

31.07.25             
1,01,275.0

            
1,01,275.0

              
50,886.79  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
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Ali 0  0  liquidation 
commence
ment date  

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

85 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Pooja 31.07.25               
79,063.50  

              
79,063.50  

              
35,729.92  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

86 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rakesh 
Kumar 
Singh 

31.07.25               
89,190.88  

              
89,190.88  

              
45,575.54  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 

Expenses 

87 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Bal Raj 

Singh 

31.07.25             

2,04,409.8
5  

            

2,04,409.8
5  

              

39,130.00  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

88 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Akhilesh 31.07.25             
1,15,983.3
1  

            
1,15,983.3
1  

              
22,963.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

89 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rampali 31.07.25             
1,05,018.0
0  

            
1,05,018.0
0  

              
32,630.88  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

90 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Nagendra 
Singh 

31.07.25             
3,19,137.3
1  

            
3,19,137.3
1  

              
71,907.15  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

91 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Dhirendra 
Pratap 
Singh 

31.07.25             
1,72,770.2
5  

            
1,72,770.2
5  

              
27,907.38  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

92 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Prabhash 
Yadav 

31.07.25             
1,28,034.2
3  

            
1,28,034.2
3  

              
40,843.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

93 AR-Shiwender Dinesh 31.07.25                                           Bonus and 0.00% NIL NA 0.00 NIL Salary pertaining to 
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Kumar Chauhan 47,160.54  47,160.54  93,364.15  Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

94 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sanjay 
Kumar 
Gupta 

31.07.25               
60,861.50  

              
60,861.50  

              
29,383.04  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

95 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rajesh 
Kumar 

Singh 

31.07.25               
81,615.85  

              
81,615.85  

              
38,068.23  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

96 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Gajendar  
Kushwaha 

31.07.25               
36,296.00  

              
36,296.00  

              
29,493.54  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

97 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rinku 31.07.25             
1,12,659.5
4  

            
1,12,659.5
4  

              
39,951.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

98 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Inderjeet 31.07.25               
43,244.46  

              
43,244.46  

              
26,789.85  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

99 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Tilal Raj 31.07.25               
65,647.00  

              
65,647.00  

              
19,298.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

100 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Raju 31.07.25               
64,368.50  

              
64,368.50  

              
60,563.54  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

101 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Babita 31.07.25               
59,046.00  

              
59,046.00  

              
28,458.46  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 
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102 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Suhagwati 31.07.25               
49,859.50  

              
49,859.50  

              
45,868.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

103 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sanjay 
Singh 

31.07.25               
93,329.00  

              
93,329.00  

              
45,090.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

104 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Rajoo 31.07.25               

51,055.00  

              

51,055.00  

              

38,570.00  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

105 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Adesh 31.07.25             
1,04,455.1
5  

            
1,04,455.1
5  

              
29,277.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

106 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Mukesh 
Kumar 

31.07.25               
34,597.81  

              
34,597.81  

              
36,117.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

107 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ramnaraya
n Singh 
Yadav 

31.07.25               
64,897.92  

              
64,897.92  

              
30,853.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

108 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Bhajnis 31.07.25               
44,280.38  

              
44,280.38  

              
43,249.15  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

109 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Ravindra 

Jha 

31.07.25             

1,27,948.7
7  

            

1,27,948.7
7  

              

16,271.81  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

110 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Anita 31.07.25               
53,772.50  

              
53,772.50  

              
29,345.92  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 
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ment date  

111 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Amar Nath 31.07.25               
87,577.23  

              
87,577.23  

              
28,753.38  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

112 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Asha 31.07.25               
46,794.50  

              
46,794.50  

              
43,440.77  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

113 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Niraj Kumar 
Mishra 

31.07.25               
22,134.62  

              
22,134.62  

              
34,548.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

114 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Prince 
Kumar 
Singh 

31.07.25               
95,607.92  

              
95,607.92  

              
39,191.23  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

115 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ashok 
Kumar 

31.07.25               
82,358.54  

              
82,358.54  

              
27,270.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

116 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ajay Kumar 31.07.25               
32,555.23  

              
32,555.23  

                
8,611.62  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

117 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ramji Bin 31.07.25               
73,904.15  

              
73,904.15  

              
37,210.92  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

118 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Amit 31.07.25               
45,323.62  

              
45,323.62  

              
29,161.54  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

119 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Neeraj 
Kumar 

31.07.25               
84,223.85  

              
84,223.85  

              
16,481.23  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
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commence
ment date  

Expenses 

120 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Anil Kumar 
Mahto 

31.07.25               
66,990.15  

              
66,990.15  

              
28,844.15  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

121 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Jagdish 
Kumar 

31.07.25               
55,480.08  

              
55,480.08  

              
18,852.62  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

122 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Aakash 
Thapa 

Magar 

31.07.25               
27,694.92  

              
27,694.92  

              
26,834.85  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

123 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Dayanand 
Pandey 

31.07.25               
73,116.65  

              
73,116.65  

              
21,717.15  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

124 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Shani Singh 31.07.25               
11,146.00  

              
11,146.00  

              
30,922.08  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

125 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sangita Devi 31.07.25               
24,212.08  

              
24,212.08  

              
11,050.92  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

126 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Laxman 31.07.25               
12,202.00  

              
12,202.00  

              
18,435.65  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 

Expenses 

127 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Dharm 
Singh 

31.07.25               
43,967.92  

              
43,967.92  

                          
-    

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

128 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Mukesh 
Kumar 

31.07.25               
57,661.31  

              
57,661.31  

                
9,891.08  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
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liquidation 
commence
ment date  

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

129 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ram Naresh 31.07.25               
34,327.69  

              
34,327.69  

                          
-    

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

130 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ajay 31.07.25               
71,908.69  

              
71,908.69  

              
29,295.92  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 

Expenses 

131 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Manisha 31.07.25               

26,776.60  

              

26,776.60  

              

21,303.31  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

132 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Jaswant 
Singh 

31.07.25               
60,495.38  

              
60,495.38  

              
12,180.69  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

133 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Roshni 31.07.25               
24,909.12  

              
24,909.12  

              
35,931.69  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

134 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Manoj 31.07.25               
27,466.88  

              
27,466.88  

              
16,945.60  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

135 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rajeev 
Kumar 

31.07.25               
67,601.15  

              
67,601.15  

              
23,469.38  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

136 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Aadil 31.07.25               
20,112.38  

              
20,112.38  

              
14,940.12  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

137 AR-Shiwender Abhishek 31.07.25                                           Bonus and 0.00% NIL NA 0.00 NIL Salary pertaining to 
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Kumar Kumar 
Bharti 

60,340.69  60,340.69  15,539.88  Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

138 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Lokesh 31.07.25               
44,081.85  

              
44,081.85  

              
35,042.15  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

139 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Harvilash 31.07.25               
50,093.85  

              
50,093.85  

              
11,260.38  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

140 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Surendra 
Kumar 

31.07.25               
71,267.15  

              
71,267.15  

              
20,428.69  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

141 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ankit 
Kumar 

31.07.25               
35,663.85  

              
35,663.85  

              
12,703.85  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

142 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Amarpal 31.07.25               
18,694.31  

              
18,694.31  

              
17,241.85  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

143 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Seema 31.07.25               
32,505.50  

              
32,505.50  

              
29,149.15  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

144 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Jitender 
Tiwari 

31.07.25               
40,301.31  

              
40,301.31  

              
25,517.85  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

145 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Monu 31.07.25               
36,758.12  

              
36,758.12  

                
3,650.31  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 
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146 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Leela Ram 31.07.25               
59,315.69  

              
59,315.69  

              
23,367.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

147 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Shrikanti 31.07.25               
43,309.00  

              
43,309.00  

              
32,381.31  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

148 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Satendra 

Singh 

31.07.25               

15,489.00  

              

15,489.00  

              

27,934.12  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

149 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Poonam 31.07.25               
25,439.81  

              
25,439.81  

              
48,368.69  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

150 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rachna 31.07.25                 
9,976.65  

                
9,976.65  

              
33,564.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

151 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Harendra 
Dutt  Joshi 

31.07.25                 
5,177.00  

                
5,177.00  

              
10,042.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

152 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Bir Batii 31.07.25               
37,399.50  

              
37,399.50  

              
22,200.81  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

153 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Veer Singh 31.07.25               

28,475.08  

              

28,475.08  

                

8,726.65  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

154 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Krishan 31.07.25               
27,269.00  

              
27,269.00  

                
4,153.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 
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ment date  

155 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Jitender 31.07.25                 
2,175.00  

                
2,175.00  

              
34,540.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

156 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rahul 
Kumar 

31.07.25                 
8,179.77  

                
8,179.77  

              
25,668.08  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

157 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Jaiky 
Kumar 
Sharma 

31.07.25               
25,306.54  

              
25,306.54  

              
25,755.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

158 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Aman 
Sonkar 

31.07.25                 
7,204.23  

                
7,204.23  

                
2,175.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

159 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rahul 
Kumar 

31.07.25                 
2,280.00  

                
2,280.00  

                
8,179.77  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

160 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Birender 31.07.25                    
811.00  

                   
811.00  

              
10,828.54  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

161 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Mahesh 31.07.25               
24,898.50  

              
24,898.50  

                
7,204.23  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

162 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Amar 31.07.25                 
1,957.00  

                
1,957.00  

                
2,280.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

163 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Jai Parkash 31.07.25               
14,541.08  

              
14,541.08  

                   
811.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
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commence
ment date  

Expenses 

164 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ruby Devi 31.07.25                 
7,428.42  

                
7,428.42  

              
23,436.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

165 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rang Nath 31.07.25               
28,044.08  

              
28,044.08  

                
1,957.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

166 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Mukesh 31.07.25                 
4,851.04  

                
4,851.04  

              
14,541.08  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

167 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Wasid 31.07.25               
24,853.15  

              
24,853.15  

                
7,428.42  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

168 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Prakash 31.07.25                 
1,692.00  

                
1,692.00  

              
28,044.08  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

169 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Suraj Nath 31.07.25                    
981.00  

                   
981.00  

                
4,851.04  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

170 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sahil Nath 31.07.25                 
1,182.00  

                
1,182.00  

              
23,097.15  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 

Expenses 

171 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Arjun 31.07.25                 
1,029.00  

                
1,029.00  

                
1,692.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

172 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Aseram 31.07.25               
20,277.00  

              
20,277.00  

                   
981.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
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liquidation 
commence
ment date  

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

173 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Kishan 
Singh 

31.07.25                    
232.00  

                   
232.00  

                
1,182.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

174 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Shanti Devi 31.07.25               
13,101.00  

              
13,101.00  

                
1,029.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 

Expenses 

175 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Momina 31.07.25                 

1,047.00  

                

1,047.00  

              

18,575.00  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

176 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Vatasalay 
Kumar 
Tiwari 

31.07.25                 
1,292.00  

                
1,292.00  

                   
232.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

177 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sandeep 
Singh 

31.07.25                 
2,414.00  

                
2,414.00  

              
11,581.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

178 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Mohit 31.07.25                 
1,608.00  

                
1,608.00  

                
1,047.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

179 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Shivam 
Chauhan 

31.07.25                    
143.00  

                   
143.00  

                
1,292.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

180 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Shivmurat 
Kumar 

31.07.25               
12,384.79  

              
12,384.79  

                
2,414.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

181 AR-Shiwender Rohit 31.07.25                                                       Bonus and 0.00% NIL NA 0.00 NIL Salary pertaining to 
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Kumar Kumar 675.00  675.00  1,608.00  Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

182 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Anil Kumar 
Maurya 

31.07.25                 
4,294.00  

                
4,294.00  

                   
143.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

183 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ravi Kumar 31.07.25               
12,655.54  

              
12,655.54  

              
11,374.79  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

184 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Shatees 
Kumar 

31.07.25               
11,857.46  

              
11,857.46  

                   
675.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

185 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Mahaveer 31.07.25               
16,776.00  

              
16,776.00  

                
4,294.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

186 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Prince 31.07.25               
15,083.15  

              
15,083.15  

              
12,655.54  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

187 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Manish 
Kumar 

31.07.25                 
6,806.00  

                
6,806.00  

              
11,260.46  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

188 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Arpit Kumar 31.07.25                 
1,897.00  

                
1,897.00  

              
15,181.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

189 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Shani 31.07.25                    
344.00  

                   
344.00  

              
13,254.15  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 
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190 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Pankaj 31.07.25               
23,621.38  

              
23,621.38  

                
6,806.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

191 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Geeta Devi 31.07.25               
14,173.00  

              
14,173.00  

                
1,897.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

192 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Charan 

Singh 

31.07.25                 

1,757.00  

                

1,757.00  

                   

344.00  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

193 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rani 
Kumari 

31.07.25                 
2,199.00  

                
2,199.00  

              
21,514.38  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

194 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Gouri 
Prasad 

31.07.25                 
2,287.00  

                
2,287.00  

              
12,412.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

195 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ravinath 31.07.25               
14,710.00  

              
14,710.00  

                
1,757.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

196 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Arunesh 
Kumar 
Dubey 

31.07.25               
19,449.69  

              
19,449.69  

                
2,199.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

197 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Manoj 

Kumar Giri 

31.07.25                           

-    

                          

-    

                

2,287.00  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

198 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ram Naresh 31.07.25                 
2,368.00  

                
2,368.00  

              
13,989.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 
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ment date  

199 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ashish 31.07.25                 
1,818.00  

                
1,818.00  

              
17,818.69  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

200 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Bhola 31.07.25                 
1,813.00  

                
1,813.00  

                          
-    

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

201 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Amit Rawat 31.07.25                    
834.00  

                   
834.00  

                
2,368.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

202 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Shiv Nath 31.07.25               
12,190.00  

              
12,190.00  

                
1,818.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

203 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ramesh Jha 31.07.25                 
3,681.00  

                
3,681.00  

                
1,813.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

204 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Raman 
Kumar 

31.07.25                 
3,565.00  

                
3,565.00  

                   
834.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

205 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Tara Devi 31.07.25               
10,708.81  

              
10,708.81  

              
11,007.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

206 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Braj Mohan 31.07.25               
13,847.54  

              
13,847.54  

                
3,681.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

207 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Pawan 31.07.25                    
829.00  

                   
829.00  

                
3,565.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
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commence
ment date  

Expenses 

208 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Hari Kishan 31.07.25               
11,548.69  

              
11,548.69  

              
10,708.81  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

209 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Vijay 31.07.25                 
2,883.00  

                
2,883.00  

              
13,465.54  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

210 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Avdhesh 
Kumar 

31.07.25                           
-    

                          
-    

                   
829.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

211 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Mohit Nath 31.07.25                 
8,320.08  

                
8,320.08  

              
11,548.69  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

212 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Aakash 31.07.25                    
351.00  

                   
351.00  

                
2,883.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

213 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Aakash 31.07.25                    
597.00  

                   
597.00  

                          
-    

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

214 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Vijay Kumar 
Gupta 

31.07.25               
16,740.46  

              
16,740.46  

                
8,320.08  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 

Expenses 

215 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Jagram 31.07.25                           
-    

                          
-    

                   
351.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

216 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Satyaprakas
h 

31.07.25               
17,703.23  

              
17,703.23  

                   
597.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

64



liquidation 
commence
ment date  

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

217 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Vipul 
Kumar 
Singh 

31.07.25               
22,009.31  

              
22,009.31  

              
14,878.46  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

218 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Babu Singh 31.07.25                 
8,802.92  

                
8,802.92  

                          
-    

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 

Expenses 

219 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Suneel 31.07.25                    

720.00  

                   

720.00  

              

15,699.23  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

220 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Anmol 
Kumar 

31.07.25                 
7,520.23  

                
7,520.23  

              
20,147.31  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

221 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sahil Nath 31.07.25                 
1,065.00  

                
1,065.00  

                
8,802.92  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

222 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rahul Nath 31.07.25                 
1,013.00  

                
1,013.00  

                   
720.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

223 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ajeet Nath 31.07.25                 
1,675.00  

                
1,675.00  

                
7,520.23  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

224 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Praveen 
Nagar 

31.07.25               
11,915.69  

              
11,915.69  

                
1,065.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

225 AR-Shiwender Krishan 31.07.25                                                 Bonus and 0.00% NIL NA 0.00 NIL Salary pertaining to 
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Kumar 9,218.50  9,218.50  1,013.00  Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

226 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Prakash 31.07.25                 
8,022.46  

                
8,022.46  

                
1,675.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

227 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rohit 
Sharma 

31.07.25                 
4,247.00  

                
4,247.00  

              
10,306.69  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

228 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Amit Kumar 31.07.25               
17,501.00  

              
17,501.00  

                
8,734.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

229 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Kunal 31.07.25                    
793.00  

                   
793.00  

                
8,022.46  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

230 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Arjun 31.07.25                 
2,477.00  

                
2,477.00  

                
4,247.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

231 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Vijay 31.07.25               
15,731.77  

              
15,731.77  

              
15,394.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

232 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Kuldeep 
Singh 

31.07.25                 
7,911.50  

                
7,911.50  

                   
793.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

233 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Jagdish 
Chauhan 

31.07.25                 
6,366.19  

                
6,366.19  

                
2,477.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 
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234 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Kamlesh 
Kumar Patel 

31.07.25               
13,554.85  

              
13,554.85  

              
13,941.77  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

235 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Amarnath 
Tiwari 

31.07.25               
14,408.62  

              
14,408.62  

                
7,911.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

236 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Sumit 

Kumar 

31.07.25                 

1,028.00  

                

1,028.00  

                

6,366.19  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

237 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Dhirender 
Pratap 
Singh 

31.07.25                 
2,995.00  

                
2,995.00  

              
12,857.85  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

238 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rajkumar 31.07.25                 
7,380.92  

                
7,380.92  

              
12,617.62  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

239 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Mukesh 
Kumar 

31.07.25                 
6,750.35  

                
6,750.35  

                
1,028.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

240 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Nit Vijay Raj 
Kumar 

31.07.25               
15,623.77  

              
15,623.77  

                
2,995.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

241 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Moninder 31.07.25                 

6,380.46  

                

6,380.46  

                

7,380.92  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

242 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ruby Devi 31.07.25               
10,718.50  

              
10,718.50  

                
6,750.35  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 
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ment date  

243 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Manoj 31.07.25               
14,921.46  

              
14,921.46  

              
14,067.77  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

244 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Surjeet 31.07.25                 
2,495.00  

                
2,495.00  

                
6,380.46  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

245 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Satish 31.07.25                 
2,513.00  

                
2,513.00  

                
9,170.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

246 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rachna 31.07.25                 
9,123.00  

                
9,123.00  

              
13,116.46  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

247 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Vinod 
Kumar 

31.07.25                    
558.00  

                   
558.00  

                
2,495.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

248 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Suraj Nath 31.07.25                 
1,888.00  

                
1,888.00  

                
2,513.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

249 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Vikash 
Kumar 

31.07.25                 
1,967.00  

                
1,967.00  

                
7,479.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

250 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Pawan 
Kumar 

31.07.25                 
1,702.00  

                
1,702.00  

                   
558.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

251 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Pankaj 31.07.25                    
176.00  

                   
176.00  

                
1,888.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
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commence
ment date  

Expenses 

252 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Anil Kumar 31.07.25               
11,476.92  

              
11,476.92  

                
1,967.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

253 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Mohit Mittal 31.07.25                 
1,209.00  

                
1,209.00  

                
1,702.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

254 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Munna 
Kumar 

31.07.25               
14,010.46  

              
14,010.46  

                   
176.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

255 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sandeep 
Savita 

31.07.25                 
4,441.77  

                
4,441.77  

                
9,685.92  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

256 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rahul 
Kumar 

31.07.25                 
7,545.77  

                
7,545.77  

                
1,209.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

257 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rahul 
Kumar 

31.07.25                    
865.00  

                   
865.00  

              
12,077.46  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

258 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Pavan 31.07.25                 
4,107.04  

                
4,107.04  

                
4,441.77  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 

Expenses 

259 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Guddu 31.07.25                    
793.00  

                   
793.00  

                
7,443.77  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

260 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Dharmendr
a Kumar 

31.07.25                 
1,163.15  

                
1,163.15  

                   
865.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

69



liquidation 
commence
ment date  

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

261 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Abhishek 31.07.25                    
914.00  

                   
914.00  

                
4,107.04  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

262 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Harish 31.07.25                 
8,539.00  

                
8,539.00  

                   
793.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 

Expenses 

263 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Omprakash 31.07.25                 

1,064.00  

                

1,064.00  

                

1,163.15  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

264 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Jai Parkash 31.07.25                 
8,856.62  

                
8,856.62  

                   
914.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

265 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Namit 
Kumar 

31.07.25                 
2,831.00  

                
2,831.00  

                
7,169.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

266 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Vivek 
Kumar 

31.07.25                 
1,211.00  

                
1,211.00  

                
1,064.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

267 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Shawan 
Kumar 

31.07.25                 
4,507.46  

                
4,507.46  

                
7,381.62  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 

commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

268 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Piyush 
Rawat 

31.07.25                 
1,243.00  

                
1,243.00  

                
2,831.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

269 AR-Shiwender Manoj 31.07.25                                                 Bonus and 0.00% NIL NA 0.00 NIL Salary pertaining to 

70



Kumar Kumar 1,375.15  1,375.15  1,211.00  Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

270 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Himachal 31.07.25                 
3,671.31  

                
3,671.31  

                
4,507.46  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

271 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Niraj Kumar 31.07.25                 
6,602.00  

                
6,602.00  

                
1,243.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 

as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

272 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sonu 31.07.25                    
264.00  

                   
264.00  

                
1,375.15  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

273 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Raja Nath 31.07.25                 
6,059.50  

                
6,059.50  

                
3,671.31  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

274 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Santosh 31.07.25                 
8,596.92  

                
8,596.92  

                
5,562.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

275 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sunita 31.07.25                 
7,026.50  

                
7,026.50  

                   
264.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

276 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ajay Kumar 
Thakur 

31.07.25               
10,302.92  

              
10,302.92  

                
4,656.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 

liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

277 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Harshit Dev 31.07.25                 
2,009.23  

                
2,009.23  

                
6,776.92  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 
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278 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Kumar 
Prince 

31.07.25                 
7,592.85  

                
7,592.85  

                
5,280.50  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

279 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Abhishek 
Kumar 
Singh 

31.07.25                 
7,516.85  

                
7,516.85  

                
8,399.92  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

280 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Kalyani 31.07.25                 

6,427.00  

                

6,427.00  

                

2,009.23  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 

CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

281 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Akash 
Sharma 

31.07.25                    
741.00  

                   
741.00  

                
5,832.85  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

282 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Krishan 
Sahni 

31.07.25                 
2,080.23  

                
2,080.23  

                
5,770.85  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

283 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Shivam 
Yadav 

31.07.25                    
675.00  

                   
675.00  

                
4,607.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

284 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Yogesh 
Kumar 

31.07.25                 
2,349.00  

                
2,349.00  

                   
741.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

285 AR-Shiwender 

Kumar 

Love 31.07.25                 

2,393.00  

                

2,393.00  

                

1,716.23  

Bonus and 

Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

286 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Kush 31.07.25                 
2,347.00  

                
2,347.00  

                   
675.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 
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ment date  

287 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Krishnan 
Prakash 
Prajapati 

31.07.25                 
3,545.38  

                
3,545.38  

                
1,277.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

288 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ajay 
Kushwaha 

31.07.25                 
3,545.38  

                
3,545.38  

                
1,248.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

289 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Babita 31.07.25                 
2,537.00  

                
2,537.00  

                
1,248.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

290 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Ajay 31.07.25                    
477.00  

                   
477.00  

                
1,725.38  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

291 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Uma 
Shankar 
Verma 

31.07.25                 
2,111.69  

                
2,111.69  

                
1,725.38  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

292 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Sumit 
Kumar 

31.07.25                 
1,962.85  

                
1,962.85  

                
1,042.00  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

293 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Amit Kumar 31.07.25                    
408.00  

                   
408.00  

                          
-    

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence

ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

294 AR-Shiwender 
Kumar 

Rahul 31.07.25                    
170.00  

                   
170.00  

                   
807.69  

Bonus and 
Salary till 
liquidation 
commence
ment date  

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL 

Salary pertaining to 
CIRP Period is treated 
as unpaid CIRP 
Expenses 

295 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Arjun 
Prasad 
Yadav 

Claim 
submitte
d with 

            
1,20,524.0
0  

            
1,20,524.0
0  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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IRP submitted 
with IRP 

296 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Virendra 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
77,131.00  

              
77,131.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

297 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Kunwar 
Singh Bisht 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
86,339.00  

              
86,339.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

298 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Raju Bisht Claim 
submitte

d with 
IRP 

              
81,385.00  

              
81,385.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

299 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Suman 
Kumar 
Bhagat 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
62,913.00  

              
62,913.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

300 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Satya Dev 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
71,265.00  

              
71,265.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

301 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Lal Singh Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
70,872.00  

              
70,872.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

302 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Rakesh 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
78,845.00  

              
78,845.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

303 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Chandra 
Shekhar 
Mathpal 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
61,440.00  

              
61,440.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

304 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Sanjay 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte

            
1,00,119.0

            
1,00,119.0

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

74



d with 
IRP 

0  0  dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

305 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Chandra Pal 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
78,203.00  

              
78,203.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

306 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Goverdhan 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 

IRP 

              
90,330.00  

              
90,330.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 

submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

307 Kashipur Plant-

Closed unit 

Vipin 

Chandra 
Tiwari 

Claim 

submitte
d with 
IRP 

              

73,207.00  

              

73,207.00  

                          

-    

Salaries 

and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

308 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Raju Prasad Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
58,764.00  

              
58,764.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

309 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Krishna 
Kumar 
Yadav 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
56,264.00  

              
56,264.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

310 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ram Gopal Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
64,193.00  

              
64,193.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

311 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Arun Kumar 
Sharma 

Claim 
submitte
d with 

IRP 

              
65,491.00  

              
65,491.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 

submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

312 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Naveen 
Chand 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
98,319.00  

              
98,319.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

313 Kashipur Plant- Sohan Lal Claim                                                       Salaries 0.00% NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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Closed unit submitte
d with 
IRP 

75,820.00  75,820.00  -    and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

314 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Hari 
Shanker 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
78,612.00  

              
78,612.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

315 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Mukesh 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte

d with 
IRP 

              
76,148.00  

              
76,148.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

316 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Avdhesh 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
67,333.00  

              
67,333.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

317 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Gaurav 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
76,282.00  

              
76,282.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

318 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Laxman 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
88,532.00  

              
88,532.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

319 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Kanhaiya 
Prajapati 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

            
1,03,344.0
0  

            
1,03,344.0
0  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

320 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ompal 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte

d with 
IRP 

              
65,174.00  

              
65,174.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

321 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Manoj Negi Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
54,042.00  

              
54,042.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

76



322 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Yogender 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
67,048.00  

              
67,048.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

323 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Manoj 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
69,398.00  

              
69,398.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

324 Kashipur Plant-

Closed unit 

Rajesh 

Kumar 

Claim 

submitte
d with 
IRP 

              

66,576.00  

              

66,576.00  

                          

-    

Salaries 

and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

325 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Manoj 
Kumar 
Shrivastav 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
55,867.00  

              
55,867.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

326 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Sanjay 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
66,587.00  

              
66,587.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

327 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Jitendra 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
63,526.00  

              
63,526.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

328 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Hans Raj Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
76,127.00  

              
76,127.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

329 Kashipur Plant-

Closed unit 

Chhotu Claim 

submitte
d with 
IRP 

              

69,916.00  

              

69,916.00  

                          

-    

Salaries 

and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

330 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Umesh 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
67,866.00  

              
67,866.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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with IRP 

331 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Munna Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
71,816.00  

              
71,816.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

332 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Shyam Lal Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
71,391.00  

              
71,391.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

333 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ravinder 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
77,181.23  

              
62,400.73  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 14,780.50 NIL NA 

334 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Mohan 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
57,395.00  

              
57,395.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

335 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Rakesh 
Kushwaha 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
72,071.00  

              
72,071.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

336 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Kala Singh Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
60,861.00  

              
60,861.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

337 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Devanand 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
75,623.00  

              
75,623.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

338 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Bhawan 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
57,250.00  

              
57,250.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

339 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Rafeek 
Ahmad 

Claim 
submitte
d with 

              
69,836.00  

              
69,836.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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IRP submitted 
with IRP 

340 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Bijender 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
57,569.00  

              
57,569.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

341 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Nardev 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
57,007.00  

              
57,007.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

342 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Hasbuddin Claim 
submitte

d with 
IRP 

              
67,890.00  

              
67,890.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

343 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Bache Singh Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
84,277.00  

              
84,277.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

344 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Naresh 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
69,177.00  

              
69,177.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

345 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Tapesh 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

            
1,00,548.0
0  

            
1,00,548.0
0  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

346 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Irshad 
Ahmad 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

            
1,23,909.0
0  

            
1,23,909.0
0  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

347 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Kanehiya 
Mishra 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

            
1,00,966.0
0  

            
1,00,966.0
0  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

348 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Keshav 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte

              
55,840.00  

              
55,840.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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d with 
IRP 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

349 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Chandra Pal Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
90,706.00  

              
90,706.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

350 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Chander 
Shekhar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 

IRP 

            
1,19,715.0
0  

            
1,19,715.0
0  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 

submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

351 Kashipur Plant-

Closed unit 

Vivek 

Sharma 

Claim 

submitte
d with 
IRP 

              

81,378.00  

              

81,378.00  

                          

-    

Salaries 

and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

352 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Gurpreet 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
91,530.00  

              
91,530.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

353 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Lallan 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
63,461.00  

              
63,461.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

354 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ajay Pal Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
75,889.00  

              
75,889.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

355 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Mahendra 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 

IRP 

              
50,352.40  

              
39,213.90  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 

submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 11,138.50 NIL NA 

356 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Prabhakar 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
52,220.00  

              
52,220.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

357 Kashipur Plant- Ashok Claim                                                       Salaries 0.00% NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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Closed unit Kumar submitte
d with 
IRP 

56,917.00  56,917.00  -    and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

358 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Virendra 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
52,342.00  

              
52,342.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

359 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Radhe 
Shyam 

Claim 
submitte

d with 
IRP 

              
19,500.00  

              
19,500.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

360 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Babu Ram Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
63,197.00  

              
63,197.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

361 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Vijay Singh Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
59,652.00  

              
59,652.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

362 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Gaj Pal Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
62,478.00  

              
62,478.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

363 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Surendra 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
61,973.00  

              
61,973.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

364 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Shri Ram Claim 
submitte

d with 
IRP 

              
44,424.00  

              
44,424.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

365 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Dharmendr
a Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
58,393.00  

              
58,393.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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366 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Chander 
Bahadur 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
74,962.00  

              
74,962.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

367 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Balistar 
Prasad 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
76,800.00  

              
76,800.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

368 Kashipur Plant-

Closed unit 

Mukesh 

Prasad 

Claim 

submitte
d with 
IRP 

              

85,348.00  

              

85,348.00  

                          

-    

Salaries 

and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

369 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Dev Kumar 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
64,646.00  

              
64,646.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

370 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Raj Kumar Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
73,889.00  

              
73,889.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

371 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Yash Pal Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
74,550.00  

              
74,550.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

372 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ajay Pal Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
75,889.00  

              
75,889.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

373 Kashipur Plant-

Closed unit 

Pradeep 

Kumar 

Claim 

submitte
d with 
IRP 

              

58,247.00  

              

58,247.00  

                          

-    

Salaries 

and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

374 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Niraj Kumar Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
53,070.00  

              
53,070.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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with IRP 

375 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Khushveer 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
49,331.00  

              
49,331.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

376 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Abdul 
Khalique 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
63,724.00  

              
63,724.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

377 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Gopal Singh Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
72,027.00  

              
72,027.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

378 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Jai Prakash Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
14,175.35  

                
6,235.35  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 7,940.00 NIL NA 

379 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Leela Dhar Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
69,669.00  

              
69,669.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

380 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Vimal 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
57,175.00  

              
57,175.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

381 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Chaman 
Prakash 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
67,040.00  

              
67,040.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

382 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Manveer 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
62,148.00  

              
62,148.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

383 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Bharat 
Singh Pal 

Claim 
submitte
d with 

            
1,44,943.0
0  

            
1,44,943.0
0  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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IRP submitted 
with IRP 

384 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Lokesh 
Sharma 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
69,420.00  

              
69,420.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

385 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Yogendra 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
67,048.00  

              
67,048.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

386 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Jitendra 
Prasad 

Claim 
submitte

d with 
IRP 

              
62,006.00  

              
62,006.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

387 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Anil Raj Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

            
1,00,337.0
0  

            
1,00,337.0
0  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

388 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Veer Singh Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
80,221.00  

              
80,221.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

389 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Sher 
Mohammad 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
52,639.00  

              
52,639.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

390 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Durga Singh Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
61,805.00  

              
61,805.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

391 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Sanjay 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
58,144.00  

              
58,144.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

392 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ganesh Lal Claim 
submitte

              
56,099.00  

              
56,099.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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d with 
IRP 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

393 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Om Prakash Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
43,444.00  

              
43,444.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

394 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Pooran 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 

IRP 

              
46,093.00  

              
46,093.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 

submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

395 Kashipur Plant-

Closed unit 

Jagdish 

Singh 

Claim 

submitte
d with 
IRP 

              

39,903.00  

              

39,903.00  

                          

-    

Salaries 

and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

396 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Suresh 
Chandra 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
55,898.00  

              
55,898.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

397 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Satendra 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
55,030.00  

              
55,030.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

398 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Arvind 
Kamboj 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
50,284.00  

              
50,284.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

399 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Chander 
Mohan 

Claim 
submitte
d with 

IRP 

              
63,870.00  

              
63,870.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 

submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

400 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Saleem 
Hussain 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
62,253.00  

              
62,253.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

401 Kashipur Plant- Abhisek Claim                                                       Salaries 0.00% NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

85



Closed unit submitte
d with 
IRP 

50,695.00  50,695.00  -    and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

402 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ajay Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
59,181.00  

              
59,181.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

403 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Deepak 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte

d with 
IRP 

              
59,819.00  

              
59,819.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

404 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Dharamveer Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
50,099.00  

              
50,099.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

405 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ram Kishan Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
47,157.00  

              
47,157.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

406 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Rajendra 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
54,540.00  

              
54,540.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

407 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ravi Kumar Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
60,716.00  

              
60,716.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

408 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Mukesh 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte

d with 
IRP 

              
58,257.00  

              
58,257.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

409 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Mahendra 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
52,525.00  

              
52,525.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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410 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Anwar Ali Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
40,454.00  

              
40,454.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

411 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Vinod 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
55,563.00  

              
55,563.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

412 Kashipur Plant-

Closed unit 

Abdulla 

Husaian 

Claim 

submitte
d with 
IRP 

              

55,132.00  

              

55,132.00  

                          

-    

Salaries 

and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

413 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Birendra 
Singh Negi 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
54,560.00  

              
54,560.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

414 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Sumit 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
60,243.00  

              
60,243.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

415 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Sudarshan Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
55,690.00  

              
55,690.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

416 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Mohd 
Yaseen 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
54,889.00  

              
54,889.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

417 Kashipur Plant-

Closed unit 

Kamal 

Singh 

Claim 

submitte
d with 
IRP 

              

51,806.00  

              

51,806.00  

                          

-    

Salaries 

and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

418 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Mohd.Faiza
n 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
57,090.00  

              
57,090.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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with IRP 

419 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ashok 
Prashad 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
50,931.00  

              
50,931.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

420 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Shivraj 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
58,408.00  

              
58,408.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

421 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ankush 
Gandhi 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
55,522.00  

              
55,522.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

422 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Vicky Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
47,028.00  

              
47,028.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

423 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ramesh Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
48,642.00  

              
48,642.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

424 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Sanjay 
Chaurasiya 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
54,685.00  

              
54,685.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

425 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Nanhe 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
50,273.00  

              
50,273.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

426 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Girish 
Chandra 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
59,384.00  

              
59,384.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

427 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Mahendra 
Pal 

Claim 
submitte
d with 

              
46,144.00  

              
46,144.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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IRP submitted 
with IRP 

428 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ram Sewak Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
47,467.00  

              
47,467.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

429 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Devendra 
Pandey 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
43,895.00  

              
43,895.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

430 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Saket Rawat Claim 
submitte

d with 
IRP 

              
49,807.00  

              
49,807.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

431 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Imran Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
49,502.00  

              
49,502.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

432 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Vivek 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
44,149.00  

              
44,149.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

433 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Dinesh Kr Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
89,783.00  

              
89,783.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

434 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Kishori 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
23,558.00  

              
23,558.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

435 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Pan Singh Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
28,501.00  

              
28,501.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

436 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Harish 
Panday 

Claim 
submitte

              
20,538.00  

              
20,538.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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d with 
IRP 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

437 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Sanjay Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
14,046.00  

              
14,046.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

438 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Surendra 
Singh Bisht 

Claim 
submitte
d with 

IRP 

              
20,756.00  

              
20,756.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 

submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

439 Kashipur Plant-

Closed unit 

Dilip Singh 

Thakur 

Claim 

submitte
d with 
IRP 

              

26,389.00  

              

26,389.00  

                          

-    

Salaries 

and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

440 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ravi Kumar Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
19,488.00  

              
19,488.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

441 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Pramod 
Kumar 
Rastogi 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
19,065.00  

              
19,065.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

442 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Bhopal 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
25,277.00  

              
25,277.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

443 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Rajeshvar 
Prasad 

Claim 
submitte
d with 

IRP 

              
18,005.00  

              
18,005.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 

submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

444 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Yashwant 
Kumar 
Katiyar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
20,946.00  

              
20,946.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

445 Kashipur Plant- Raj Kumar Claim                                                       Salaries 0.00% NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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Closed unit submitte
d with 
IRP 

15,502.00  15,502.00  -    and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

446 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Sonu Nigam Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

                              
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

447 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Vinod Singh 
Rawat 

Claim 
submitte

d with 
IRP 

              
18,485.00  

              
18,485.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

448 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Chandra Pal 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
78,203.00  

              
78,203.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

449 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Gurvinder 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
23,542.00  

              
23,542.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

450 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Dinesh Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
21,495.00  

              
21,495.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

451 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Shamshad Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
19,420.00  

              
19,420.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

452 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Dharmendr
a Kumar 

Barnwal 

Claim 
submitte

d with 
IRP 

              
31,961.00  

              
31,961.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

453 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Durgesh 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
32,283.00  

              
32,283.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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454 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Jasveer 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
31,830.00  

              
31,830.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

455 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ram 
Charan 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
13,969.00  

              
13,969.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

456 Kashipur Plant-

Closed unit 

Vijendra 

Saini 

Claim 

submitte
d with 
IRP 

              

16,134.00  

              

16,134.00  

                          

-    

Salaries 

and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

457 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Chandan 
Joshi 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
17,132.00  

              
17,132.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

458 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ajay Kumar Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
25,543.00  

              
25,543.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

459 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Vijendra 
Kumar 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
28,180.00  

              
28,180.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

460 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Manoj Singh  
Rawat 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
25,504.00  

              
25,504.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

461 Kashipur Plant-

Closed unit 

Sourabh 

Kumar 

Claim 

submitte
d with 
IRP 

              

20,574.00  

              

20,574.00  

                          

-    

Salaries 

and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

462 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Pramod 
Singh 
Dangwal 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
40,327.00  

              
40,327.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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with IRP 

463 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Anoop 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
17,635.00  

              
17,635.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

464 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Sohan 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
24,616.00  

              
24,616.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

465 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Harpal 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
22,809.00  

              
22,809.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

466 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Mukhatyar 
Ram 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
25,372.00  

              
25,372.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

467 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Tej Pal 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
20,620.00  

              
20,620.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

468 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Rizwan Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
22,529.00  

              
22,529.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

469 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Jagvinder 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
15,421.00  

              
15,421.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

470 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ramesh 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
21,595.00  

              
21,595.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

471 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Raj Kumar Claim 
submitte
d with 

              
14,530.00  

              
14,530.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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IRP submitted 
with IRP 

472 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Birbal 
Pandit 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
21,781.00  

              
21,781.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

473 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Chandan 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
17,295.00  

              
17,295.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

474 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Ram Kishor Claim 
submitte

d with 
IRP 

              
22,480.00  

              
22,480.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

475 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Devendra 
Giri 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
19,738.00  

              
19,738.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

476 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Shubham 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
18,461.00  

              
18,461.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

477 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Navjinder 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
20,294.00  

              
20,294.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

478 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Harpal 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
14,539.00  

              
14,539.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 

with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

479 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Navin Singh 
Rana 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
18,246.00  

              
18,246.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

480 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Avtar Singh Claim 
submitte

              
11,827.00  

              
11,827.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 

0.00% 
NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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d with 
IRP 

dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

481 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Manjeet 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
11,847.00  

              
11,847.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

482 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Satendra 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 

IRP 

              
16,945.00  

              
16,945.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 

submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

483 Kashipur Plant-

Closed unit 

Anurodh Claim 

submitte
d with 
IRP 

              

11,267.00  

              

11,267.00  

                          

-    

Salaries 

and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

484 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Gurcharan 
Singh 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
13,382.00  

              
13,382.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

485 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Sushant 
Thakur 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
44,362.00  

              
44,362.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

486 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Radhey 
Shyam 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
19,500.00  

              
19,500.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

487 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Sachin 
Bisht 

Claim 
submitte
d with 

IRP 

              
29,538.00  

              
29,538.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 

submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

488 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Rakesh 
Rawat 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
42,205.00  

              
42,205.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

489 Kashipur Plant- Krupasindh Claim                                                       Salaries 0.00% NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 
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Closed unit u Tripathy submitte
d with 
IRP 

50,748.00  50,748.00  -    and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

490 Kashipur Plant-
Closed unit 

Anand 
Singh Bohra 

Claim 
submitte
d with 
IRP 

              
37,140.00  

              
37,140.00  

                          
-    

Salaries 
and other 
dues 
submitted 
with IRP 

0.00% 

NIL NA 0.00 NIL NA 

 Total   3,07,24,6
18.41  

3,06,90,7
59.41  

72,93,340.10    0.31% 
NIL NA 33,859.00 NIL NA 

 

 
 

 
 

Mohit Chawla 
Liquidator 

Richa Industries Limited 
IBBI/IPA-001/IP-P00524/2017-2018/10949 
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